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Agpro Continues to operate 

 

Under advisement by the Ministry of Primary Industries, Agpro NZ Ltd has been deemed an 

essential service provider and will continue to supply our food producing customers. 

There are a number of restrictions that have been put into place to allow Agpro to continue to 

operate, please bear with us. Agpro has taken guidance and instruction from Ministry of Health to 

ensure the safety of our people our customers and the country. 

We are well placed to continue the supply of crop protection products and other inputs along with 

technical advise. For Agpro to continue this supply and service the following restrictions are in 

place. 

 

• Entry to 10 Polaris Place is essential Agpro staff and freight companies ONLY.  

• No site pick ups will be allowed. 

• Our Technical team will be available by phone/email to answer questions, but will have no 

direct or onsite contact. 

• Due to the limited staff available and freight options there maybe delays in deliveries.  

 

Regards, 

Agpro Team 


